
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 20th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. It has been reasonably quiet in school this week with our year 6 pupils 

and some of our staff away at Arthog! They have been having an amazing time and have been so lucky to 

have such beautiful weather. We have really enjoyed looking at the photographs the staff have been 

sending us each day, we hope you have enjoyed seeing some of them on our school Twitter.  

This week’s newsletter is quite short but our reception team have produced their first newsletter which 

you will find attached. 

 

Best wishes, 

Amanda Martin 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

Thought for the week 

26th September - European Day of Languages - A different language is a different vision of life. 

 

UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

 

Arthog Outreach Open Day 

An Arthog Outreach open day is taking place tomorrow, 21st September, 11am to 3pm. Please see the 

attached flyer for details. 

 

Morning Door Messages 

We are aware that sometimes it can be busy at the class doors in the mornings, if you have a simple 

message to pass to the teacher you can either leave the message with the teaching assistant on the door 

or leave a written note with the teaching assistant to be passed on. This might save you some time waiting. 
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It’s that BEAUTIFUL time of year again called HARVEST!  At St Peter’s we enjoy celebrating Harvest Festival 

and next week we will be hosting a special guest from the Telford Food Bank during our KS1 and KS2 

assembly time to learn all about the work of Telford Crisis and the local food bank to help the poor and 

those in real need.  We would welcome any donations from your children. This could be bags of pasta, rice, 

canned food, sauces, anything non-perishable that would be a great gift to feed a single person, a family, 

young or old. These donations can be sent into school from Monday 23rd September.  We will then collect 

all the boxes of donations from each year group and take them to the Telford Crisis food bank charity 

where your donations will bring much needed help to those who need it. We are working together to help 

those in need and change lives.  Your gifts make such a difference.   

Miss Crossland (Reception teacher) is coordinating our Harvest this year. 

Please note that even though these lovely pictures show fresh produce please only send in non-perishable 

items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

UPDATES FROM THE CLASSES 

Reception RO1 RO2 

Mrs Barker and Miss Crossland have attached a copy of reception’s first newsletter. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

Date Event 

Monday 23rd September  Year 5 & 6 NSPCC Workshops 

Monday 23rd September Year 3 Read Along morning 8:50am – 9:15am Parents welcome 

Wednesday 2nd October Health and wellbeing meetings 9:15am-11:30am RO1 RO2 1E1 1E2 
2E1 2E2 3S1 4S2 5W2 6W1 6W2 appointments only 

Wednesday 2nd October Health and wellbeing meetings 3:30 – 4:30 all classes – 
appointments only 

Thursday 3rd October Health and wellbeing meetings 9:15 – 11:30 3S2 5W1 appointments 
only 

Thursday 3rd October Year 2 Author visit – details to follow 

Thursday 3rd October  Year 5 Author visit 

Friday 4th October Harvest Festival St Peter’s Church, Wrockwardine 1:30pm 1E2 2E2 
3S2 4S2 5W2 6W2 – parents welcome 

Tuesday 8th October  Year 6 visit to Parliament – details to follow 

Thursday 10th October Hello Yellow! Children’s Mental Health Fundraiser – details to follow 

Thursday 17th October Welcome service in school for new to school families 2pm – lead by 
Church 

Wednesday 23rd October Tea, toast and twitter for year 7 leavers 

Thursday 24th October PD Day 

Friday 25th October PD Day 

Monday 28th October Half term  

Friday 8th November NSPCC online safety parent workshop – details to follow 

Monday 11th November Book Fair – details to follow 

Tuesday 12th November Book Fair – details to follow 

Wednesday 13th November  Individual photographs 

Thursday 14th November Open day for prospective families 10:00am and 1:30pm 

Monday 18th November Year 2 Freshwater theatre in school – details to follow 

Tuesday 19th November Year 5 Planetarium 

Friday 22nd November Year 1 Blists Hill Visit – details to follow 

Monday 25th November  Parent consultations – details to follow 

Tuesday 26th November  Parent consultations – details to follow 

Friday 13th December Christmas jumper day 

Tuesday 17th December Years 3-6 Carol service – All Saints Church Wellington – times to 
follow 

Thursday 19th December Year 1 & 2 Nativity – High Ercall Church – details to follow 


